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April 5, 1942

Honorable M. L. Benedum
Honey Plaza Hotel
Miami Beach, Florida

My dear Mr. Benedum:

Upon my return from an extended trip
on the west coast for the Truman Committee,
I found your letter as the fourteenth day
of March and hasten to assure you that I
shall bear in mind the views which you
have expressed and carefully consider
them along with the other material which
has been placed before me on the important
matter discussed.

with kindest regards, I an

host sincerely yours,


